NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION

15 July 2025

MR. EDWIN I. TAGALA

Account Manager

DBQUEST, INC.

Unit 2606 Antel Global Corporate Center,

#3 Dofa Julia Vargas Ave., Ortigas Center, Pasig City
Email add: edwin.tagala@databasequest.com

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED OF CONTRACT NO. LOG MSSP 2025-06-043-ALC
License and Support Renewal for Existing Oracle Database Administrator
Services and Oracle Linux for One (1) Year
PR No. HO-IST25-008 / SVP250411-RA00141

Dear Mr. Tagala:

Pursuant to Contract No. LOG MSSP 2025-06-043-ALC in the total amount of Eight Hundred Ninety Four
Thousand Pesos (P 894,000.00), for the License and Support Renewal for Existing Oracle Database
Administrator Services and Oracle Linux for One (1) Year under PR No. HO-IST25-008, you are hereby
required to effect delivery of the goods/services within the period specified in the Contract.

Failure to comply with the delivery period from receipt of the copy of this Notice to Proceed will result to the
imposition of sanctions/penalties as prescribed by law.

Very tru'ly

/

ConformeMD
D

By . £EDWIN I.TA{BALA
Date ; _ July 15, 2025

cf: Ms. M.C. B. Agua — CIS/TS, ITSD

Please take notice of the attached advisory regarding Unauthorized Solicitation dated 09 July 2024 & 22 January 2025,
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